
  

  

MEMO 
 
TO: Planning Commission Members 
 
FROM: Planning Staff 
   
DATE: December 21, 2020 
 
RE: Appointment to the Hillsboro Village Urban Design Overlay Advisory Committee 
 

 

Recognizing that interpretation of the intent of design guidelines of various Urban Design 
Overlay districts (UDO) from time to time requires the exercise of judgment in the approval of 
final construction plans and recognizing that feedback from affected community 
representatives may provide valuable insight in the exercise of that judgment, the Planning 
Commission established an advisory committee for the Hillsboro Village Urban Design Overlay 
district. Members are recommended by the District Councilmember and approved by resolution 
of the Planning Commission.  
 
The Hillsboro Village Advisory Committee is comprised of 9 members representing business, 
institutional, and various neighborhood interests. District Councilmember Tom Cash has 
recommended Christopher Serkin, the Associate Dean for Academic Affairs of Vanderbilt Law 
School as the Vanderbilt University Representative.  
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